
 
 
                   
 

                  NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
                 ANNAPOLIS ROYAL WHARF 
 
The Town will be closing access to the wharf beginning 
    The week of January 6th, for maintenance purposes. 
 
   We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and  
            appreciate your cooperation during this time. 
 
 


